
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The 16 to 19 Tuition Fund - 2023 to 2024 academic year 
 

 

 

 

 
 

At Weston Favell Academy, the 16 to 19 Tuition Fund is being used as follows: 

 
The fund will primarily be used to provide small group tuition for Sixth Form students for the academic year who 
have not yet achieved a  grade 5 or above in English and/or Maths. 

 
• English 1 8  x Year 12 students, 3 x Year 13 students 

 

• Maths 1 6  x Year 12 students 
 

 
Provision is not limited to tuition for English and Maths but will also be used to help students on to successful 
destinations and to support them throughout and following on from the pandemic. 

 
Students with special educational needs and disabilities, or those who have been most affected by the pandemic, 
will also be supported by this provision. 

 
There will be financial support for students accessing the most competitive university and apprenticeship routes, 
though virtual work experience and targeted vocational enrichment opportunities and courses. 

 
This provision will include access to counselling, individual sessions with our careers advisor, academic mentoring, 
provision of a calm quiet workspace and where appropriate subject specific support. 

 
The impact of these sessions and support will be monitored based on student performance and progress in their 
courses and their preparation for and confidence in applying to future destinations, including higher education, 
employment and apprenticeships. 


